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 Due to the cancellation of Youth Exchange in MD19 resulting from Covid 19 precautions, there 
have been no activities on the part of the Foundation other than receiving a few donations. Recent 
donations were received from several Lions Clubs and individuals, some in memory of Lion Bob Kelley 
who had been active in Youth Exchange for many years in 19C through the Lacey Sunrise Lions Club. 
Bob had been active in promoting YE in 19C through a contest in C-6 and as the Exchange Coordinator 
for Southern Hemisphere. He is greatly missed by all. 
  


